
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 14, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Night At The Races Ticket Holder, 
  
After a thorough review and many conversations, the Boone County Education Foundation (BCEF) Board of 
Directors has decided to postpone this year’s Night At The Races fundraising event due to the current State of 
Emergency that exists with our school system, state, and nation. In addition, Turfway Park is restricting the use 
of their facilities because of the Coronavirus. In compliance with Boone County Schools’ decision to move to 
Non-Traditional Instructional (NTI) days, we are taking these measures in order to set our students’ and 
community members’ health as our first priority. The health and well-being of everyone involved in this event 
comes first. 
  
For these reasons, we are REFUNDING your ticket price to you and hope that you will decide to join us when we 
ultimately reschedule our fundraising event. 
  
Since Turfway Park will be undergoing major renovations very soon, our venue location will change, but our 
mission of raising money to fund mini-grant and Social Emotional Learning (SEL) opportunities for the students 
and teachers in the Boone County School System will remain the same.  As soon as we figure out when and 
where our NEW Event will take place, you will be one of the first people to be notified! 
  

Thank you again for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you in the coming months at our 
future fundraising event!   
  
Sincerely, 
 

The Boone County Education Foundation Board of Directors 

 


